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Did You Know...?

..that the Davison Council has more than 30 projects in mind for
next year and that all of them are open to your participation?
(contact your class rep for details)

Special -For Yall

LAST CHANCE FOR GUARANTEED PLACE AT PREVENTIVE MEDICINE CONFERENCE‘
The conference begins this Friday evening, April 19, and only
people with advance registration are guaranteed that there will be
room for them. Others are welcome to register at the door but we
have an absolute limit of 200 participants , and the conference is
filling quickly. Contact Stu Willis, Box 2874 or phone 477-7044.

INTERESTED IN ADMISSIONS COMMITTEE, CURRICULUM COMMITTEE?

1) MEPAC and Curriculum Committees - two students will be
elected to lst year curriculum committee; 3 students will be elected
to 2nd year curriculum committee; 4 students will be elected to 3rd
and 4th year curriculum committeés. One student from each curriculum
committee will be selected to serve o MEPAC (Medical Education
Policy Advisory Committee). You must be from the same Year of the
curricuium committee. i.e. for a 3rd year student to b& elected to
MEPAC, he must be selected for 3rd year curriculum committee.

2) Admissions - 2 students will be selected to the Admissions
Committee

3) Clinical Investigation - 2 students will be selected,
can not be a senior.

4) Director's Hour - one student is elected

5) Traffic committee — one student is elected

(continued...)




If you are interested in being on any of these committees,
turn in you name, position desired (be sure to indicate in case of
curriculum committee if MEPAC is desired), and one paragraph of
not more than 10 lines indicating the reason you want to be on
the committee. Turn in to Davison Society Ballot Box or Jackie
Rutledge, Box 2843, by 5 p.m. on Monday, April 19.

WOMEN'S SOFTBALL

Don't forget the women's softball game. An exact date hasn't
been scheduled, but a tentative April 16th (Wednesday) is proposed.
For details, contact Beverly Spivey 286-2514 or Box 2801. We want
to see a big turnout for the cheering squad!!

class notes

3rd year students:

Dean Morgan has compiled a list of 4th year students who
graduated early and the jobs they found for the interim period be~
fore their residency began. The list will be on reserve behind the

desk at the library entitled "Jobs for Early Graduating Medical
Students." '

residencies

Information on the following programs has been received and is
available for review in the Davison Society office.

St. Elizabeth Hospital Youngstown, Ohio

Institute for Cancer Research - Fox Chase Cancer Center
Philadelphia, Pennsylvania

University of Rochester Medical Center Rochester, N.Y.
(rehabilitation medicine)




